
The Northampton Public School District is serving FREE lunch all summer long!  Summer 
EATS is a federally-funded, state-administered program that allows all children and teens 
(18 and under) to enjoy free, healthy meals on site. Free meals are served to all children 
present at the time of service to enjoy on site, no need to sign up or register!

FREE LUNCH will be will be provided daily beginning 07/01/2024 through 08/08/2024 
(Monday-Thursday th), at a first come, first serve basis. 

Meal Sites, Locations and Times:
Meadowbrook Apts Pool, Florence

o Lunch 11:30-12:30pm (updated)
Hampshire Heights, Unit 19C, Northampton

o Lunch 12:00-12:30pm
Florence Heights, Unit 8D, Florence

o Lunch 1:00-1:30pm

The Summer Eats menu will be available online:
Instagram: @EATFRESHAMPTON 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/eatfreshampton-112073860523477/
NPS webpage: http://www.northamptonschools.org/project/food-service/
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